
Language Arts:
We launched Book Club this month! Each week your 
son or daughter will participate and lead discussion 
about  assigned chapters in our chosen books!

We completed our Book Reviews  and Personal 
Narratives. We will work on Descriptive Writing next!
Social Studies:
We are learning about the regions of the United 
States and a little bit about government and 
economy! Watch for our group advertising project 
soon!
Science: 
 We have been working on an animal research
 project and will wrap up our book creation  this 
month.
Bible:
We are continuing to learn about the Exodus and will 
begin an adventure to other parts of the world to 
learn about missions there this month. 

● We still have room for 
your family to join us 
for a service project 
November 17 at 5:30. 
Click here for more 
info and to sign up.

● I’d love to hear from 
you about any 
questions or 
feedback you may 
have. I have created 
a form to collect your 
thoughts as we 
prepare to meet for 
conferences. You 
can find that here. 

November 5 - no school
November  15-16- 
Conferences
November 17 - Service 
project
November 22-26- No 
School

NOVEMBER

What are we up to? REMINDERS

Dates
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READING IS FUN!

CHAPEL LEADERS!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe_KIKG7Tvfn5ljYBy9O_w_JOp7dFIeZHvnpm4ZPb2KEByEPA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeAIi11IKqdkQPoDCmIW7c1WP7B7rQ23iiJp12YFVHZ6KBS6Q/viewform?usp=sf_link

